Minutes of a Special Called Meeting of the Board of Trustees
Aspermont Independent School District
July 6, 2020

At a special called meeting of the Aspermont Independent School District Board of
Trustees held on July 6, 2020, members Mark Leonard, Jennifer Hodges, Lorenzo
Calamaco, Jared Bell and Bay Hecht were present along with Superintendent Zach
Morris. Not present was Brandon Criswell and Ray Bradley. Others present were

Kristin Marsh and Ronnie Garcia.
Board Vice-President Mark Leonard called the meeting to order at 6:31 p.m.

Superintendent Morris led the invocation and Board Vice-President Leonard led
the pledges.

No one addressed the Board in open forum.

Jared Bell made a motion to approve Terry Letz’s bid to fix the High School air
conditioner in the amount of $84,000. The motion was seconded by Bay Hecht and

passed unanimously.

Next the Board approved Helen Flores’ bid for Aspermont Original Town Block 48
Lots 6-7, 120 S Washington, in the amount of $750.00. Motion was made by Bay

Hecht and seconded by Lorenzo Calamaco. All were in favor.
Last, the Board approved authorizing Superintendent Morris to request money

from the Stonewall County Permanent School Fund. Lorenzo Calamaco made the
motion, seconded by Bay Hecht and motion carried unanimously.

The meeting adjourned at 6:53 p.m.
The next regular meeting will be held on July 27, 2020.
For the Board of Trustees:
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